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PARENTAL ADVISORY

Dear Parent,

It has been observed lately that a few students of Class X and XII have been
~ commuting to school for offline classes on self-driven motor bikes and scooties
although the school does not encourage or allow it. As parents and adults we all
~understand the danger and legal risk involved in underage driving without license.
Moreover, it also, is a violation of the social distancing norms since students ride
pillion and tend to gather in groups thereby increasing the risk to their health. '

If we want our children to be safe and secure on the roads, we have to inculcate in
them a healthy respect for rules and regulations of road safety as they are meant for
our safety and welfare. Therefore, in the interest of the children, all parents are
strictly advised not to allow their wards to come to school on self-driven scooties or
bikes. You are once again requested to drop and pick your ward personally for the
health and safety of the children. | |

Regards
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